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       Monaco, 21 October 2024 
 
 

Invitation 
 
 
Dear Members, dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
 

On behalf of the Fédération Mondiale du Cirque under the honorary presidency of  
H.S.H. Princess Stephanie of Monaco we have the pleasure to invite you to take part in the 
usual business program of our organization in Monaco during the 47th International Circus 
Festival of Monte-Carlo, and the 12th New Generation Festival. 
Both unique events will bring together again the best circus artists from around the world 
between the 17-26 January 2025.   

The Federation adapted its business program accordingly by focusing on the 
timeframe between the 17-20 January 2025.  

Our firm intention is to make your stay memorable and worthwhile. It will be 
another opportunity to meet old and new members, friends and colleagues to interact, 
exchange experience. It gives the possibility to coordinate projects, and work on future 
plans. 

 
         All the events of the Federation take place at Hotel Marriott Port of Monaco. 
 

In 2025 we organize again our traditional Silent Market. It is an important 
contribution to help FMC with the donation of circus related items, and to make happy 
circus collectors. Please take care to provide the objects to the organizers before 11 am. of 
17 January. There is always an option to send the objects directly to our office in Monaco: 
 
Fédération Mondiale du Cirque/ Silent Market 
5 Avenue des Ligures 
98000 Monaco 
 
The Market officially opens at 14 pm on 17 January. 
The Federation General Assembly will follow right after, at 14:15 pm.  
 
The same day in close collaboration with the European Circus Association we are looking 
forward to greet all of you at the traditional “Welcome Cocktail” at 17:30. 

http://www.circusfederation.org/


 

 
www.circusfederation.org 

       

Fédération Mondiale du Cirque 
5 avenue des Ligures 
MC 98000 Monaco 
Tel. : +377 92 05 26 00 
e-mail : admin@circusfederation.org 

  

 

2 

 
 
 
Saturday morning FMC and ECA together organize the usual Symposium at 10:30.  
We have opted for a common theme: "Circus of Tomorrow - Securing the future of the 
cultural heritage". 
We hope that the topic is of common interest. 
 
 
 
Tickets for the show: 
 
The Festival kindly invites our members to attend the opening evening show on 17 January, 
and the afternoon show on 18 January and provides 2 ticket/person on a complimentary 
base. The Members received already the registration form.  
 
Tickets for other performances should be purchased from the Festival at 
www.montecarlofestival.mc 
 
You are kindly asked to collect your tickets at the Festival’s Accueil, next to the tent. 
  
 
We look forward welcoming you in Monte-Carlo. 
Best regards: 
 

    
Urs Pilz                      Zsuzsanna Mata 
President        Executive Director 

http://www.circusfederation.org/
http://www.montecarlofestival.mc/

